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COVID-19 Update 
 

Since the last update on January 8, there have been two (2) more confirmed cases of COVID-19 in the 

community of Nain, bringing the total to 23. Nineteen (19) of the cases have recovered, leaving four (4) 

active cases in the community. There are currently no presumptive positive cases. 

 

Nobody is hospitalized due to COVID-19 in Nain, and there are no confirmed or presumptive cases in 

any other Labrador Inuit community. 

 

Newfoundland and Labrador remains in COVID-19 Alert Level 4 in an effort to decrease transmission 

of the virus. 

 

Effective January 8, the Government of Newfoundland and Labrador announced a shorter isolation 

period, based on vaccination status, and changes to protocols for people who have tested positive or are 

a close contact of someone with COVID-19. 

 

A COVID-19 test is no longer required in many circumstances.  This means that the number of new 

cases in a region is no longer an accurate reflection of COVID-19 activity. 

 

The Nunatsiavut Government will provide updates as the situation changes. 
 

 


